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Martin County to close public beaches for holiday weekend 

To protect the health and well-being of residents and visitors from the spread of COVID-19, all 

beaches, beach accesses and parking for beach access will be closed by emergency order. This 

includes all public beaches, associated boardwalks, walkways, dedicated public parking areas and 

the area on the beach beginning at the entrance of the beach. This does not apply to property 

owners or residents or visitors who may access the beach via private crossovers. The beach 

closure will be in effect Thursday, July 2 at 6 p.m. to Monday, July 6 at 7 a.m. 

Visit www.martin.fl.us/Coronavirus, Martin County’s online resource for information related to 
COVID-19. For direct questions or guidance in reference to COVID-19, you can call the 24-hour 
Florida Department of Health Call Center at 866-779-6121 or COVID-19@flhealth.gov or the 
Department of Health in Martin County at  772-221- 4000, extension 9.  
 
 

### 
 
MAK/ ADM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.martin.fl.us/Coronavirus
mailto:COVID-19@flhealth.gov

